Matthew Rosel

From: Peter Devoy <peter@devoy.com.au>
Sent: Thursday, 20 September 2018 2:27 PM
To: Matthew Rosel

Subject: Star Tower

| am a resident of Pyrmont and have no objection to the erection of the tower building and the facilities The Star will
be providing.
In fact | believe architecturally its very pleasing to the eye.

Kino regaros

Peter Devoy

502/21 cadigal Ave
PYyrmont NSW 2009
Australia

02 9566 2266
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peter@devoy.com.au




